Shaftesbury Road Bridlington East Yorkshire YO15 3PP Telephone: 01262 672475 Email: hilderthorpe.primary@eastriding.gov.uk Head Teacher: Mrs S Hall

Wednesday 4th September

Dear Parent/Carer,

A very warm welcome back to a new school year! I hope everyone enjoyed some precious family time over the summer and took advantage of the sunshine when it appeared.

At the end of last year, we conducted a full consultation with staff, parents, and children regarding the planned changes to our behaviour policy for this year. I am pleased to announce that, following positive feedback, we have launched our new behaviour reward points system, known as Dojo points, to recognise children's wonderful learning and positive attitudes. During this week, you will receive a QR code that will allow you to sign up for your child's Dojo rewards and view the points they have been awarded.

Adding to the excitement, the children also have access to a rewards shop where they can spend their Dojo points. The idea behind this token economy is not only to reward children for their actions but also to encourage them to save and carefully plan their spending, as Dojo points can be converted into real rewards. There has been a real buzz around the Dojo shop since our return!

Our finalised behaviour policy can be found on the school website. I am confident the children will enjoy these new and exciting rewards, and we hope you enjoy being able to see what your child is being recognised for in school. Please be aware the messaging service for Dojo will not be in use and will not be read, monitored and replied to. Please use the usual method of communication via direct contact with the teacher, or contact them via the school office.

I look forward to an exciting Autumn Term, as always.

Kind regards, Mrs. S Hall













